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DATES AND THINGS TO REMEMBER 

THE STRATFORD PRIMARY 
STANDARD 

 

 

Arden – 562 

Hall – 464 

Shakespeare – 566 

Hathaway – 575   Congratulations Hathaway – this week’s winners          

 

HOUSE POINTS 

15th July –  Rock Steady Concerts & Showcase evening 

16th July – Reports out 

17th July – Final Celebration Assembly of the Year 

18th July – Y6 Leavers Assembly and Final service of the year at Holy Trinity 

Break up for summer holidays 2pm – all children to be collected from church 

1st, 2nd, 3rd September – Staff Training Days (school closed to children) 

Children return to school - Thursday 4th September 2025 

9th September – Year 4 Helping Hands workshop 

11th September – Year 3 visit to Stonehenge 

12th September – First celebration assembly of the year 

18th September – Friends of Stratford Primary Annual General Meeting 

19th September – Celebration Assembly 

26th September – Family Support Worker parent workshop 

27th September – Holy Trinity Community Parade 
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Over the year we have been reporting cumulative attendance from start of the academic year. 

For the summer term we will report Mon -Fri weekly attendance.  

Reception = 96.7%↓ 

Year One = 99.7%↑ 

Year Two = 99%↓ 

Year Three = 97.2%↓ 

Year Four = 98.4%↓ 

Year Five = 96.8%↑ 

Year Six = 99.3%↓ 

Whole School = 96.7%↓ 

.  

MESSAGE FROM THE DESK OF Ms Parton 

 
Last week was another wonderful example of the rich, wide-ranging curriculum we are so proud to offer here at 
Stratford Primary. 
 
We began the week by waving off our Year 6 pupils as they headed off on their residential to Manor Adventure—an 
exciting week of outdoor challenges and memory-making. Back at school, the rest of the children launched into our 
celebrations for Multicultural Week, and what a fantastic week it was! 
 

Each class explored the theme of journeys, drawing on powerful stories and creative opportunities across the 
curriculum. Reception and Year 1 focused on the beautifully illustrated wordless book Journey by Aaron Beaker, 
while Years 2–5 explored The Human Journey by Alice Roberts, using it as a springboard for thoughtful discussions 
around migration and refugees. 
 
In Art, the children took an imaginative trip to Australia, creating stunning Aboriginal-inspired paintings. They used 
traditional symbols to tell their own personal stories of journey and belonging. Over in Geography, pupils worked 
collaboratively to create maps based on the texts, tracing the early migration of humans from Africa to other parts of 
the world. Using mixed media—textured papers, fabrics, and natural resources—they brought these journeys to life, 
travelling through Asia, Europe, Australia, and the Americas. English lessons saw some truly inspiring writing. Each 
year group created their own unique story, set in a different location around the world: Year 2 – the African 
savannah, Year 3 – the Australian outback, Year 4 – the Asian rainforest, Year 5 – Ice Age Europe. 
 
But the journey didn’t stop there! The children also explored movement and emotion through dance, creating a piece 
inspired by the journey of refugees. This was influenced by Little Amal—the powerful 12-foot puppet representing a 
10-year-old Syrian refugee girl, who has become a global symbol of human rights and compassion. 
 
We ended the week by welcoming parents into school to celebrate and share the children’s incredible work. It was a 
true showcase of creativity, understanding, and empathy—and we’re sure you’ll agree, it was simply fantastic. 
 
And now, here we are in the final week of term! We’re looking forward to ending the year on a high, and we know 

the children will enjoy every moment. 
 

ATTENDANCE  

Winners of attendance 

for week 7th to 11th July 

The dragons go to…. 

Year 1  

Year 6 

Year 2 
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SAFEGUARDING IS EVERYONES RESPONSIBILITY  

 

Lego Build and Talk 
 

 

 A core part of the NSPCC’s 10-year strategy is to ensure children are safe online. To help 

achieve this we’ve teamed up with the LEGO Group to help promote their fun, free Build & Talk 

activities. The six 'adventures' help parents and caregivers talk with their children about key 

online safety topics through the joy of LEGO play. 

Visit the LEGO website 

 

 

 

 

SEND NEWS or support 

 

Age Appropriate Online Games 

Just a reminder for adults to check out 

age appropriate games for your child.  

Remember children need to be taught 

the difference between reality and 

imagination.  

Many games have violence in them 

and children will mimic this in the 

playground so ensuring they are not 

exposed to violence or games beyond 

their age is important.  

Please look at the age related 

symbols for more guidance – click the 

poster to open in a new window.  

https://www.lego.com/en-gb/sustainability/children/buildandtalk/
https://www.lego.com/en-gb/sustainability/children/buildandtalk/
https://www.lego.com/en-gb/sustainability/children/buildandtalk/
https://i0.wp.com/www.martinbacon.academy/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/Age-Ratings.png?ssl=1
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Year 6 Residential 

Manor Adventure 
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On Thursday 10th July we travelled to France as part of our multicultural week.  Reception and year one 

practised a French song and learnt some French vocabulary all about going on holiday. They had lots of 

fun doing all the actions to the music! Years 2-5 were treated to a French workshop with Mrs Rogers, 

Head of MFL at Stratford Upon Avon School, along with 6 of her year 9 students. They explored the 

different regions of France and learnt about the regional  food, sport and even artists which come from 

these areas. The children really enjoyed learning about French culture and we are so grateful to Mrs 

Rogers and her students for giving up their time to deliver the workshop.   
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